
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF AVON 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO VACATE THREE 

ROADS IN AVON TOWNSHIP, STEARNS COUNTY 

(MN) 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Township Board of Supervisors, County of 

Stearns, Minnesota, will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, November 2, 

2022 beginning at 7:10 PM in the Avon Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, 

Avon, MN) to consider vacating the following roads:   

 

1. Parkwood Court 

2. Unpaved portions of the Plum Hill Lane cul-de-sac 

3. High Street, Gov’t Lot 7, 33-125-30, Edwards Retreat – Plat One; south 

of PID 03.01106.001 

 

All interested persons are invited to this hearing, at which time you may appear if 

you so desire, either in person or by agent, in opposition to, or in support of, the 

proposed changes.  The hearing of this request is not limited to those receiving 

copies of this notice, and if you know of any neighbor or affected property owner, 

who for any reason has not received a copy, it would be appreciated if you would 

inform him/her of this public hearing.  If you cannot attend this meeting, you may 

direct comments to the Avon Township Clerk. 

 

The public is invited to attend.  Avon Township meetings are handicap-accessible 

and also available via Zoom at the following link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8325486945 (If a passcode is required, enter 

AvonTown). 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN 56310 

clerk@avontownship.org  
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